
 

Dear customer, The United Nations General Assembly is back in 

New York City next week. 

That means security measures and street closures will be in 

place and delivery times will be affected. 

In an effort to avoid late deliveries, we will be implementing 

overnight routes. Please contact us if you would like to be 

placed on overnight drop off delivery. 

As always, we value your business and we'll do our best to 

accommodate your needs. 

Thanks for your cooperation, 

Team JGF 

https://cbsnews.com/newyork/tag/united-nations-general-assembly?ftag=CNM-00-10aab4i

